From: Nicole Young

Sent: 30 September 2019 10:32

To: Planning

Subject: 24 Belsize Lane - tree application 2019/4751/T

Dear Camden Planning

Michael Brod of Belsize Lane sent an email on Tuesday 24 September with regard to this planning application

We, as owners and residents of Belsize Lane, would like to add **our full support** to Mr Brod's comments and strongly feel that the removal of this particular tree is in everyone's best interests

Whilst the removal of any established tree is of course unfortunate, this tree is clearly unsuitable for the environment it is in. Furthermore, although we are concerned about our property should anything untoward occur, our main concern is for the safety of all the nearby residents, especially the children who play in at least 3 of the gardens that could potentially be affected

We thank you for your consideration in this matter

Kindest regards
Nicole & Daniel Young